
Lansing Public Schools 
Zero Mill Increase Bond Proposal May 2022

MEMBER SURVEY
Survey participants: LRCC Members

How familiar are you with the 
Lansing School District’s $129.7 

million bond proposal?

How important to you is investing 
in our school facilities in the  

Lansing School District?

As a business owner and leader in Lansing, do you support 
the Zero Mill Increase Bond proposal?

      Very Familiar (20.5%)        Familiar (32%) 

      Somewhat Familiar (27%)       Not Familiar (20.5%) 

      Very Important (73%)        Important (23%) 

      Somewhat Important (5%) 

       Yes (93%)       No (7%) 

93%

7%



If you are a City of Lansing resident, 
do you plan to vote in support 
of the Zero Mill Increase Bond 

proposal?

Knowing that the Lansing Regional 
Chamber of Commerce has 

identified Talent and Education as 
a key policy initiative, would you 
favor the LRCC r supporting the 

Zero Mill Increase Bond proposal? 

Please share any additional comments that you believe may be important 
for the Lansing Regional Chamber to consider as we review the Zero Mill 

Increase Bond proposal:

       Yes (91%)       No (9%) 

       Yes (89%)       No (4.5%) 

       Unsure (4.5%)       Other (2%) 

“The school system is essential to a successful community - 
businesses included. Some of these schools are in such bad 
condition and the students deserve better, and the surrounding 
community does too.”

“Essential for our City school district , 21st century learning environment 
needed, neighborhood redevelopment, Talent and workforce development, 
commitment to our Lansing residents especially children.”

“The ‘zero’ mill increase seems reasonable, and the elementary focus 
makes sense as a feeder system for K-12 in Lansing.”

“Our city and region’s focus on talent development and the future 
talent pipeline is only served when we honestly and intentionally 

invest in our future professionals. A strong and growing K-12 school 
system plays an integral role in the strengthening of a community 

and the short circuiting of poverty.”


